The Princeton Review:

Free Virtual Presentation for High School
of American Studies

The College Board has announced a significant change to the

SAT, turning the exam into a computer-based test. Join us as
2 P SCAN QR CODE

we discuss what’s changing on the SAT, what’s not changing
|
on the SAT, and what a digital SAT means for students. TO REGISTER!

Tuesday, April 25th- 6PM

Registration is required

Additional Free Upcoming Events for HSAS Families!
The Princeton Review will be holding the following virtual events for students and
families. Registration is required to receive Zoom link and/or instructions.

SAT Virtual Practice Test:
Sat, April 29 at 9AM

ACT Virtual Practice Test:
Sat, May 6 at 9AM

Practice tests are a great way to find out how you may score on the SAT and ACT without having
the scores count. After the test, you’ll receive a free comprehensive score report detailing your
strengths and weaknesses. After the test, students will receive an email to sign up for a free score
consultation.

For more information contact

e Jamie.Hernandez@review.com

The Princeton Review is not affiliated with Princeton University. SAT® and AP® are trademark registered by the College Board, which is not affiliated with and does
not endorse these products. ACT® is a registered trademark of ACT, Inc
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